## Information Letter no. 16-2011

Dear Member Federations,

We ask you today for a favour in order to promote our website which was introduced at the last EFC/CEE Congress in Leipzig to you all – and I am sure you remember well that we also asked you to help us to get this new website as well known as possible.

If you have your own federation's website, please make a link to our website by putting our logo (attached to this mail) on your website and also ask your member federations to do likewise. This would help to get all our news and information to everyone in the European Fencing Confederation. Just ask your webmaster to do it as soon as possible.

We count on your cooperation. Many thanks in advance!

With best regards,

Max Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: <a href="mailto:secretariate@eurofencing.info">secretariate@eurofencing.info</a>

www.eurofencing.info